January 31, 2000

Bargold Storage Systems
216 East 45" Street

New York, NY 10017
Attn: Joshua Goldman

Re: Letter of Recommendation

Dear Joshua:

I am writing this letter in regards to the storage rooms at the Rex Ridge Apartment Corp.,
which your company has built over the past two years. What were once useless spaces
which were gathering rubbish, are now beautiful storage rooms with state of the art
individual lockers. Not only did your company improve the rooms themselves, but the
storage lockers have added an important amenity to Rex Ridge. All this at no cost to the
Coop, and we even earn a fair amount of money with the monthly commission checks
you send to us.

I would strongly recommend your company for any building owner, coop or
condominium who is interested in improving dilapidated rooms into revenue producing
storage facilities.
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Robert E. Abelsori
Stillman Management, Inc. as Agent

Vegxy truly yours,
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1101 MIDLAND AVENUE e BRONXVILLE, NY 10708




